
   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

17th December 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

School Performances 

 

Christmas performances at Our Lady of Lourdes have always been one of the highlights of the school year. 

It is a time when our children can truly let their light shine. This year, while we cannot invite parents into 

church to watch a performance, and we are very restricted to what we can do in school, we would like to 

share some Christmas cheer online. Hopefully, the children will not only make you smile but also share the 

true meaning of Christmas.  

 

You can watch our Christmas offerings by clicking on the parent section on the main page of the website 

under the Christmas Zone. We will also send the link to the Christmas performances directly via text. 

  

Reporting symptoms after the school closes for Christmas Holidays 

  

Following school closure today, if your child develops symptoms of coronavirus you must book a test.  

  

If your child develops symptoms up to and including December 19th which results in a positive test up to 

23rd December, you must inform the school at ourladyoflourdes@durhamlearning.net 

 

Please include the name of your child, their class and the date that their symptoms started, as well as your 

own contact details. After the 23rd December, please follow the Public Health England advice. 

 

School reopens after Christmas on Tuesday 5th January 2021. 

 

On behalf of all the staff, we wish you a peaceful and happy Christmas. 

 

With very best wishes, 

 

Mrs Ashton 

Headteacher 
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